
This course is designed to help a new beekeeper learn the basics of keeping 
bees.  It is also a refresher for people who have been keeping bees for a while 
but want to learn more and update their knowledge.

We will meet on Tuesday evenings starting on January 8th through  from 7 to 9 
pm.  We will meet at the Unitarian Universalist Congregation of Hillsborough on 
the corner of Lawrence and Old NC 10. Your fee will include the classes, 2 field 
days and the text book, First Lessons in Beekeeping by Keith Delaplane.

The cost is $65. Please register online at http://theocba.org/
There is only room for 75 participants so signup early.

The Orange County Beekeeper’s Association is here to help support the beekeeping 
community, to assist the general public in beekeeping issues and to spread the word about 
the benefits of honey bees.
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